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Fund-Raising Raffle 
Another year where our club members 
unite in the selling of raffle tickets. This 
time, we're raising money to purchase a 
video camera, which will help us analyse 
our tactical play and on-and-off-ball 
decision-making. 
 
We would like to thank Biancas 
Restaurant for 
donating a meal for 
two with a bottle of 
wine, and Sunborn Gibraltar for donating 
a nights’ stay.  Both these generous 
donations went to our lucky third prize 
winner. 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to our three lucky 
winners! The first-place winner received 
a a PlayStation 5, and the second-place 
winner received an Apple Watch SE. 

 
As with every fundraising event organised 

by the club, we were pleased 
to contribute a £250 
donation to the EV 
Foundation as part of our 

‘GIVING BACK’ scheme. 

 
 
Coaches’ Mentoring Camp 
The club’s aim is to develop a cohesive 
structure of play which is to be applied at 
all playing levels and in their respective 
formats.  To achieve this, we organised a 

coaches’ mentoring camp where Jerome 
Dekeyser shared his experiences, 
knowledge, and recommendations on 
how to best prepare and deliver training 
sessions.  The camp was attended by the 
majority of our coaches and featured a 
well-attended session with players of all 
ages. 
 
The morning’s camp turned out to be a 
very educational for our coaches and 
enjoyable for our players. 
 
Hockey ID - feedback 
We are excited to announce that thanks 
to the positive feedback received from 
PossAbilities, Titans will officially include 
Hockey ID as part of our activities 
program next season. 

 
The club is committed to supporting our 
coaches by providing the appropriate 
training and they have already attended 
online workshops to prepare themselves 
accordingly for September. 
 
 
Gibunco Extends Its 
Partnership  
We are thrilled to share that our main 
partners, ‘GIBUNCO GROUP’, have 
extending their sponsorship agreement 
for a further three years. 

Their behind-the-scenes support truly 
makes a difference, and we cannot thank 
them enough.  It is an absolute privilege 
to have such a highly regarded company 
accompanying us in our journey.  We will 
continue to work hard and make you 
proud of our partnership. 
  
This extension comes with a rebranding 
of their logo, which will see the club in 
new playing kits for the next three years. 

Interschools Are Back! 
The day of school hockey competitions 
has returned! It was exciting to see so 
many kids proudly sporting their school 
colours and battling tirelessly to claim 
victory. 
 
Although this event is to be held 
biannually, the support for hockey in 
schools is greatly appreciated. 
 

 
Congratulations to our Titans players who 
participated in this event, and a special 
shoutout to Michaela, Ana and Leo for 
being named the best players for their 
respective schools. 
 
EuroHockey Back on the Rock! 
Diana Soussi Avellano and Paul Evans had 
the privileged of participating as the local 
Judge and local Umpire, respectively, in 
the EuroHockey Men’s Club Challenge II 
competition hosted by Eagles HC from 
16th to 19th May 2024. 

 
This event welcomed 4 foreign officials 
and 10 foreign umpires, keeping Diana 
and Paul busy with daily appointments 
throughout the competition. 


